
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 8, 2009 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL – 7004 1160 0000 8176 5372 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
Mr. Brad Conreux 
Holcim (U.S.) Inc./Geocycle, LLC 
14744 Highway 79 N 
Clarksville, MO  63336 
 
RE: Class 2 Permit Modification – Burn Tank Recirculation Piping  

Holcim (U.S.) Inc./Geocycle, LLC, Clarksville, Missouri 
EPA ID# MOD029729688 

 
Dear Mr. Conreux: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Department of Natural Resources (department) received a 
Class 2 permit modification request, dated September 26, 2008, along with piping diagram 
submitted October 23, 2008.  The request was for the construction of a 3-inch recirculation pipe 
to connect burn tanks two and three. 
 
The department agrees with Holcim (U.S.) Inc./Geocycle, LLC, that this is a Class 2 permit 
modification.  The department hereby approves the modification.  Holcim (U.S.) Inc./Geocycle, 
LLC, conducted the public participation activities for the Class 2 permit modification, as 
outlined in 40 CFR 270.42(b).  The comment period ended December 15, 2008, with no 
comments received. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Brenda Bethel, P.E., of my staff at 
the Department of Natural Resources, Hazardous Waste Program, P.O. Box 176, Jefferson City, 
MO 65102-0176, or by phone at (573) 751-3553 or 1-800-361-4827, or by e-mail at 
Brenda.Bethel@dnr.mo.gov.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
HAZARDOUS WASTE PROGRAM 
 
[Original signed by Robert Geller] 
 
Robert Geller 
Director 
 
RG:bbm 
 
c: Ken Herstowski, P.E., Project Manager, U.S. EPA Region VII  

Northeast Regional Office 
 


